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POLICY 
 
The Huron-Superior Catholic District School Board is fully committed to developing the 

potential of each student within heterogeneous classroom environments.  Every 

classroom’s goal is to build a community of learners and the students’ best interests are at the 

forefront of all classroom organization decisions.  Building balanced combined grade 

classrooms is central to this goal. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
ADOPTED Regular Meeting of the Board September 4, 2001 DISTRIBUTION 
 Motion B-89 
AMENDED Regular Meeting of the Board June 16, 2010  i) Trustees 
 Motion B-67 ii) Administration 
AMENDED Regular Meeting of the Board October 14, 2015 iii) Principals 
 Motion B-106 iv)  OECTA 
AMENDED Regular Meeting of the Board February 12, 2020 
 Motion B-445 

___________ _________________________________________________________ 


